MUPY welcomed the delegation from Health Science Institute of RCAF, Cambodia

November 16th, 2016

On November 16th, 2016, MUPY executive led by Dr. Wichit Nosoongnoen, Deputy Dean for Education,
welcomed the delegation from Health Science Institute of RCAF, Cambodia, and Chao Phaya
Abhaibhubejhr Hospital Foundation. The purpose of their visit was to learn and discuss about a
curriculum of 6-year pharmacy program and internship management. In addition, they had a chance to
visit Pharmacy Department of Priest Hospital to observe a professional practice of MUPY 6-year
students.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1910



